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Dear Neighbours,     13 May 2024 
 
Please note that BT Openreach will be conducting works in the 
carriageway along South Audley Street on Monday 13 May 
starting at 5pm and finishing at 8pm. The works involve 
installing a chamber in the carriageway close to the site 
boundary. There will not be any road closures.  
 
Please see diagram below.  
 
Operatives have been instructed to conduct all operations with 
the minimum of disruption and disturbance and in all 
circumstances, we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards, 
 
Peter Walsh 
Communications Lead 
 
Mace l 1 Mayfair, 5 Audley Square, Mayfair, London, W1K 1DS, United 
Kingdom   
M +44 (0)7767 858638 l macegroup.com 
www.audleysquareredevelopmentmayfair.com 
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